
Additional support for pupils with particular needs 

How will you work with me to help my child who needs additional support 
from adults at home to access remote education? 

We recognise that some pupils, for example some pupils with special educational needs and 
disabilities (SEND), may not be able to access remote education without support from adults at 
home. We acknowledge the difficulties this may place on families, and we will work with parents 
and carers to support those pupils in the following ways: 

 

 

We will provide live lessons for children who are learning at home if a cohort is isolating.  
Learning will be tailored to your children’s needs during the live input.  Sometimes, a 
separate input may be delivered for children who would normally have a separate input in 
school.  Our aim is to mirror as closely as we can do, the input that children would have in 
school. 

Any child who usually has 1:1 support via an EHCP and who is unable to attend school for 
medical reasons, will also receive some 1:1 time via Google Meets and phone calls with a 
member of their teaching team. This is so that we can support their learning as much as we 
can. 

Where younger children are isolating at home, again, our live lessons will be tailored to their 
needs.  We know that your children may need some encouragement to complete 
independent tasks, but we will provide tasks which can be completed as independently as 
possible. 

Our Teaching Assistants will also be available for 10/15 minutes after each live input, so 
that any child who requires additional support can gain this. 


